
February 5, 2019 

Palouse Patchers General Meeting 

The February meeting was held at 6Pstarted at 7 PM with introduction of visitors. Valerie 
provided a report on the QOV sew day where 12 people showed up and 5 tops were completed. 

CASA sew day had about 18 people each day and at least 16 quilts were completed. 

We need a nominating committee chair! 

Karen Adams has raffle tickets to sell for the raffle quilt “Moonlight Sonata”. 

Next Quilt Camp will be April 3-7, 2019 

There will be a form online for emergency contact information and camp contact information. 
(Thank you Karen Hagen for showing us the need for this.) Camp runs Wed- Sun $212 and 
includes 2 meals per day. Working on massage information. 

QUILT SHOW 

Our Quilt Show will be April 13 and 14 at the Fairgrounds. Signup sheets are at the PP meetings, 
and online through a link at the PP website. If you are a chair you need to try to help newbies 
understand their roles. 

Quilt registration for the show is open now-register early, you can always un-register if you do 
not complete the quilt in time. 

After quilts are hung on Friday morning EVERYONE MUST CLEAR OUT of the fairgrounds. 
Vendors will be setting up their booths, and we need to let them get at it.  No cookie delivery on 
Friday. We will still have the friends and family viewing Friday evening at 7PM with voting for 
quilters choice. 

A list of vendors for the show is on the PP website. 

The Raffle Quilt is at Banner Bank until March 1 and will be at the Winter Market in the 1912 
Center on March 2. 

Diana Flint is set to set up the meeting on March 5, she could use some help. 

Program: 

Sara Lawrence and Nancy Zabriskie gave a program on EBAY treasures with hints on bidding 
and what to do and what to avoid. Amazing! 


